
From: Derrick, Barbara <Barbara.Derrick@dss.sc.gov>
To: Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov

Date: 2/8/2016 9:09:55 PM
Subject: Fwd: Refugee Resettlement Program

Attachments: DorothyAddison Contract ML4841.pdf
ATT00001.htm

Tried calling Marshall, but we didn't hook up.  
 

Begin forwarded message:
 

From:  "Addison, Dorothy" <Dorothy.Addison@dss.sc.gov>
 
Date:  February 8, 2016 at 8:47:55 AM EST
 
To: "Bailey, Karama" <Karama.Bailey@dss.sc.gov>, "Derrick, Barbara" <Barbara.Derrick@dss.
sc.gov>
 
Subject: FW: Refugee Resettlement Program

FYI
 
From: Jones, Gayle D. [mailto:JONESGD@dhec.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Friday, February 5, 2016 3:11 PM
 
To: Addison, Dorothy <Dorothy.Addison@dss.sc.gov>
 
Cc: White, Stephen M. <WhiteS2@dhec.sc.gov>
 
Subject: Refugee Resettlement Program
 
Good Afternoon Ms. Addison,
 
I tried contacting you and left you a brief voicemail. I know you are aware that there have been some 
concerns about the Refugee Resettlement Program contract. I regret to inform you that an internal 
decision has been made to terminate the contract. The termination letter is attached and another will be 
mailed to you. 
 
We welcome the opportunity to partner with DSS again in the future.
 
Regards,
 
Gayle D. Jones, PhD, MPH, CHES
Public Health Director
Midlands Public Health Region - SCDHEC
2000 Hampton St.
Columbia, SC 29204
(803) 576- 2900 
(803) 576-2999 (Fax)
jonesgd@dhec.sc.gov
 
This email is intended only for the individual or entity to which it is addressed and may contain 
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information that is privileged and confidential.  If the reader of this email is not the intended recipient, 
you are hereby notified that any disclosure, distribution, or copying of this information is strictly 
prohibited.  If you received this email in error, please notify the sender immediately by reply.
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